
 

Mon 11 Jun    Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul       Last Day Of The School Year  

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Letters about clubs for this term will be coming home in 
the next couple of days.   
Clubs will start next week and run until the second to 
last week of the term. 
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Lynda 11 

Hayden 9 

Ellie May 9 

Meira 6 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Dylan and Joe 

Voyager: Willis and Harvey 

Challenger: Lily Baker and Alexa 

Endeavour: Oakley, Raif and Bailey 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  101 

Tilmanstone:  63 

Snowdown:  62 

Chislet:  64 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Wed 21 Feb Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thurs 1 Mar   World Book Day 

Fri 2 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  PTA Disco 

Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Mothers Day Market PM 

  Family Science Night (5.30-7pm) 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr    Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May   SATS Week 

Tue 15 May    Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May  Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May  PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 



Monday 19 February 2018 

A letter regarding the clubs for this term will be coming 

home with children in the next couple of days. 

 

A reminder that on Thursday 1st March it is World Book 

Day.  To help celebrate this, we would like to invite   

children to come to school on this day dressed as their 

favourite book character. 

 

There will be a PTA School Disco after school on Friday 

2nd March.  Children should bring additional clothing to 

change into at the end of the school day.  All children 

should be collected from school by an adult at 5pm.  

The cost of the school disco is £3 per child which       

includes a drink and snack. A separate letter will follow 

in due course. 

 

Before half term, you should have received a letter   

regarding assemblies and workshops taking place today 

in school run by the NSPCC.  As a follow up to this, we 

will be sending home some information about a fund 

raising initiative to take place next Monday in school to 

raise funds towards this very important charity. 

 

The new menu for school dinners is now available and 

will come home with children today.  Also coming 

home, is a letter about the Easter Holiday Club run at 

Sibertswold Primary.  For more information about this 

or any other matters covered in the newsletter please 

contact the school office for more details. 

Welcome back to another exciting term at school.  We 

are now over half way through this academic year and 

the there is still so much left to look forward to before 

the end of July.  We continue to try to give families as 

much notice as possible of all school events through the 

Key Dates section on the reverse of this newsletter. 

Before the half term break, we had our Science Focus 

Week here at school.  Across many of the afternoons, 

all children were engaging in a variety of Science related 

activities.  Many thanks to our Chair of Governors Dr 

Webster and his wife, for coming in to work with our 

children in Key Stage Two on a forensic science activity.  

Other sessions included opportunities to hold a range of 

animals brought in by the Wild Science Company, time 

in the Forest School and an inter-house rocket      

launching competition. Photos of all of the above will 

be made available in our “What’s On” section of the 

school website as usual. 

This term, the children in Years 4,5 and 6 will have    

Forest School sessions on a Friday with Mrs Wilkinson-

Tough. These sessions are fortnightly and the first of 

these will take place on Friday 2nd March.  In addition 

to this, there is an extra Forest School session for Years 

1,2 and 3 THIS WEDNESDAY (21st February).  The      

reason for this, is that last term Mrs Wilkinson-Tough 

was unable to attend on one of the Friday sessions due 

to illness.  Please ensure as always that children bring 

with them to school additional warm clothing and    

wellington boots.  As a school we can help by providing 

waterproofs. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


